
East Martin Christian School 
 

Knight’s News 
October 30th, 2020                       ~Partnering with Families ~ Educating Christian Leaders ~ Building Futures on Christ ~ 

School Calendar 

11/1 Daylight Savings 
 
11/3 Election Day 
 
11/5 Parent-Teacher  
Conferences 
 
11/6 NO SCHOOL 
 

Carpool Dates 
 
Wednesday 11/11 P.M. 
Monday 12/9 P.M. 
Wednesday 12/18 Noon 
 
 

Hot Lunch 
 
Wednesday 11/4 
Chicken sandwich & chips 
 
Friday 11/6 
No School, No Hot Lunch 
 
 

Band Practice Sheet 
  
Practice Sheet Color: Pink 
Due November 6th 
 
 
 

Newsletter Information 
  
Deadline is 7P.M. Wednesday 
Send submissions to 
Newsletter@EastMartin.org 
 

269-672-5722 
Office@EastMartin.org 
www.EastMartin.org 

 East Martin Christian School 

516 118th Avenue  ~   Martin, MI 49070 

Principal’s Note 

As COVID-19 cases rise, please know that we continue to be diligent about  
following our protocols and procedures. The Allegan County Health  
Department communicates with daily updates.  So far, we have not had any 
positive cases at school, so we plan to continue our in-person  
instruction.  Thank you for partnering with us during this time. Our God is 
greater than anything we are facing. In Him we place our trust.  
 

In Christ, 
Gail Riddering 
 

Parent-Teacher Conferences 

Parent-Teacher Conferences are next Thursday, November 5th. Conference 
times were sent home last week. Remember: no school Friday, November 6th. 
 

Drop-off and Pick-up Changes  

As noted in the email previously, beginning next week, November 2nd, drop-
off will be at the front of the building. Please pull in from the entrance next to 
the dumpster on 118th Street, drive toward the front door, drop off your  
student(s), then exit on 5th Street.  
 

Please do not drop off your student before 7:45am. At pick-up time, the bus 
will enter at 118th Avenue. Please wait until the bus has arrived and picked up 
bus students. You may proceed to line up after the bus to pick up students, 
then exit on 5th Street. 
 

Report Cards 

Report cards will be available by the end of the day on Wednesday, November 
4th. Grades 1 - 2 will receive a paper copy report card, grades 3 - 8 will receive 
it from Jupiter Ed. 



 

Remember to Vote 

Michigan voters can cast in-person absentee ballots up until 4:00pm on Monday,  
November 2nd. You would fill in your absentee ballot at your  
local precinct. 
 
For in-person voting on election day, Tuesday, November 3rd,  
the polls are open from 7am-8pm.  It is both a civic duty and a 
great privilege to cast your vote in each election. Please take the 
time to make your voice heard on election day. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

But select capable men from all the people—men who fear God,  

trustworthy men who hate dishonest gain—and appoint them as  

officials over thousands, hundreds, fifties and tens. 

 

Exodus 18:21 (NIV) 


